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Management Committee Meeting 
  
Meeting Commenced 10am 
  
Those present: Derek Hornsey, Kevin Preston, Richard Coleman, Peter Osbourne. 
  
Club Affiliations: We now have only five teams that are still waiting to be 
registered by the County Association. Both the Chairman and Secretary have 
a meeting on Wednesday at Essex County Association when that problem 
will be resolved. 
  
Player Registrations: Most teams have managed to register their player’s on 
the whole game system, with some help from Peter. There are still teams struggling 
to put players’ details on the system. Hopefully this will all be resolved by 
Wednesday. All team must have at least 12 players registered before they can start 
playing and must be on the system one week before their season commences. 
  
Garon Park, Cheshunt, Notley, Stones Athletic, Grays Athletic. Romford, 
Concord Rangers, Wakering, Southend and Paringdon Pirates. Peter is 
constantly reminding them to update and enter their player registrations on the 
system. 
  
Fixtures: Kevin has now updated all of the fixtures and amended Division 2 and 3 of 
the 50s so they both have 7 teams in. This was necessary because none of the 
teams from the two divisions would agree to look after a set of goals. One of the 
70s tournament dates are likely to be changed as two of the dates are 
on consecutive weeks. 
  
Cup Competitions: 60s, 65s and 70s will be at the end of September beginning of 
October.  We are trying to arrange the 50s at Billericay in June or July. 
  
County Cup: More information will be sent out after our meeting with the County 
Association. 
  
Rule Updates: Peter will send over a reminder. All Rules have been updated on the 
App. 
  
Contact Details on App: Reminder to all Clubs to check and send in any alterations 
to the Secretary. 
  
Referees: No Referee to referee all day. There is no need for any referee to do all 
day as we now have more than enough to cover all of our tournaments. 
  
Fair Play: The match official will now award each team a mark out of ten for fair play. 
The marks will be uploaded onto the App so that all teams can find out how they are 
doing. 



  
Hospitality: Will be provided at all tournaments at Billericay. The cost will be covered 
by the League.  
  
A.O.B:   
  
A letter will be sent to all member Clubs with an explanation on how this Seasons 
budget was set. 
  
Service Awards: We have a number of members that have given their time and effort 
to clubs and also the League. To insure we recognise their contribution to the EWFL 
and its members we would like to implement a recognition award. 
  
Meeting Closed 11.15   
  
 


